
Last Friday WTPS students took part in the 

RUN4FUN Colour Explosion. It was a lovely       

afternoon and the staff and students had so much 

fun running through the coloured chalk. Thank you 

to those families who supported this fundraiser we 

raised over $7500.00 well done!! 
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Assembly 

This Friday will see Room 5 host Assembly.  
9am start in the gym. ALL WELCOME!! 

Assembly Awards 

We would like to acknowledge the recipients from our last Assembly 

Awards. 

Confidence: Cooper Charlton 

Getting Along: Max Pedler 

Persistence: Abigail Casey 

Excellence: Chelsea Baker 

Resilience: Zane Thomson 

Organisation: Wyatt Hale 
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Diary Dates  

31st August   Athletics Carnival 

Week 6    Fathers Day Stall 

3rd September  Governing Council 

6th September  Indonesian Day 

7th September  School Closure 

Week 8   Year 5/6/7 Camp     

14th September  Book Club due 

20th September  School Photos  

 

Reminder 

 School Closure   

Friday 7th September 
 

OSHC will be open please call 

0419864207 to make a booking. 



Canteen Roster 

Thursday 30th Augustï Wednesday 5th September 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Road Crossing Roster 

Morning : 8:30am -8:50am  

Afternoon: 3:10pm-3:30pm 

  Recess 11:20am Lunch 1:20pm 

Thurs HELP NEEDED HELP NEEDED 

Frid Paulette Green Robyn Wade 

Mon Keren Burke HELP NEEDED 

Tues HELP NEEDED Angela Clapp 

Wed Tammy Foulkes Simone Beaty 

Term 3 Week 6 

Morning Sophie Beck, Shanae Grillett, 
Lily Richardson 

Afternoon Hayden Phillips, Thomas Knox, 
Colby Humphrys 

Reserve Morning: Danyella Stainer 
Afternoon: Phoenix Schild 

Room 2 & 3 Adelaide Zoo Snooze Camp 

Room 2 & 3 were lucky enough to attend a camp at 
the Adelaide Zoo. They saw  pandas, Funi and 
Wang Wang, students helped zoo staff search for 
escapee birds, while the orang-utan, Kluet, was  
carrying his blanket over his shoulders to keep from 
the cold. Zoo host "Ono" gave students an up close 
and personal encounter with a skink and led night 
and morning walks to show students the habits of 
wildlife at different times of day. A great time was 
had by all! 

 

2018 Book Week Parade 

The 2018 Book Week Parade was a fantastic 

morning, with students and staff  dressing up as 

their favourite book character. Well done, such a 

fantastic effort. 

 

 

 

 

School Photos will be held on Thursday 20th September. Order forms have 

been sent home and will need to be brought back to their class teacher on 

PHOTO DAY. Please see enclosed flyer for order and payment information as 

there will be no change given on the day. Thank you. 

www.advancedlife.com.au  code : R1R 811 5BB 

DID YOU KNOW? 

We Bulk Bill childrenôs eye tests 

 

We recommend children have their eyes 

examined at 4, 6, 8 and 12 years of age 

 

Our Optometrists consult in Whyalla 

 Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday  

 and Friday 

9.00am ï 5.30pm 

Please call Lynette or Alicia to assist you with 

any inquires on 8645 7399 


